
Help for seriously ill children
Children’s hospice service organizes therapies and excursions / Markert Group donates 5000 euros

The Markert Group donates 5,000 
euros for a good cause: The money 
reaches families struggling with se-
rious illnesses. The recipient of the 
donation is the non-profit associa-
tion Muschel, an outpatient children’s 
and youth hospice service from Bad 
Segeberg. With its volunteer staff, 
the association accompanies families 
in which the parents or children are 
suffering from life-shortening illnesses, 
offering several measures to help. 
Affected children have the opportu-
nity to experience emotional support 
and to take advantage of therapeutic 
measures. In addition, opportuni-
ties are created to make everyday life 
varied and fun, for example through 
excursions or workshops.

“For us as a company, it is important 
to do our part in the region to support 
children and young people,” says 
Aline Steiner, Head of Communica-
tions & Marketing at Markert Group. 
The company is using the donation to 
focus attention on the issues of loss 
and serious illness. These are often 
avoided out of fear.

The association is always happy to hear 
from new people interested in volun-
teering. Information is available on 
the association’s website and by calling 
04551/802 3030.
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